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Thursday 10th July 2025 
 

 Year 2 – A Pirate’s Life for Me  
        
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
As part of this terms Learning Journey in Geography, the children in Year 2 are currently 
studying the island of Trinidad and Tobago. To support their learning, we would like the 
children to come into school on Wednesday 16th July 2025 dressed in clothes they would 
wear in a hot country or on a hot summer’s day. The children will still need to wear trainers 
because PE lesson will still take place in the afternoon. If the weather forecast predicts rain, 
the event will still take place. Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate clothing.  
 
Examples of this are shown below:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note food donations are NOT required on this day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
The Year 2 Team  
 


